Tina Kotek, Governor

_Oreg On Board of Dentistry

1500 SW 1st Ave, Ste 770
Portland, OR 97201-5837

(971) 673-3200
Fax: (971) 673-3202
www.oregon.gov/dentistry

July 30, 2024

ERIKA KATRIN MEYER
305 N.E. 61ST AVENUE APT D13
PORTLAND OR 97213

Re: Case #2024-0001

__Dear Ms. Meyer, I — —

The Oregon Board of Dentistry has received your letter dated July 23, 2024 requesting a “full
record of this "thorough investigation” that was performed by the Oregon Board of Dentistry: all
documents that you accessed, all interviews you conducted, and everything you did to lead you
to your conclusion.” The Board will review your written request at the next scheduled Board
meeting on August 23, 2024.

ORS 676.175 (1) requires health professional regulatory boards to keep confidential and not
disclose to the public any information obtained as part of an investigation.

Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Board. If you have any questions, please
contact the Board’s Dental Director and Chief Investigator, Angela M. Smorra, D.M.D., at 971673
3200. -

Sincerely,

Ll
Algln. e

Stephen Prisby
Executive Director
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